Public Hearing Notice for Fiscal Year 2010 Drinking Water State Revolving Fund
Intended Use Plan.

The Texas Water Development Board (Board) will hold a public hearing on the draft

Fiscal Year 2010 Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) Intended Use Plan
(IUP). The hearing will begin at 2:00 p.m. on September 8, 2009, in Room 170 of the
Stephen F. Austin Building at 1700 N. Congress Ave., Austin, Texas 78701.

The IUP contains a list of water projects in prioritized order which will be considered for
funding in Fiscal Year 2010 through the DWSRF loan program. The draft Fiscal Year
2010 DWSRF IUP has been prepared pursuant to rules adopted by the TWDB in 31
Texas Administrative Code Chapter 371.

Interested persons are encouraged to attend the hearing and to present relevant and
material comments concerning the draft IUP. In addition, persons may submit written
comments to General Counsel, Texas Water Development Board, P.O. Box, 13231,
Austin, Texas 78711, or may file comments at rulescomments@twdb.state.tx.us.
Comments and supplemental information provided outside of electronic submission at the
address stated, written comments to the Board’s General Counsel, or at the public hearing
on September 8, 2009, will not be considered. Any comments and supplemental
information received after 5:00 p.m. central standard time, October 8, 2009, will not be
considered. Interested persons also may review the draft DWSRF IUP at the Board’s
website at: www.twdb.state.tx.us.

Please note that time limits on public comments may be imposed to allow all members of
the public to be heard.

Persons with disabilities who plan to attend this meeting and who may need auxiliary aids
or services such as interpreters for persons who are deaf or hearing impaired, readers,
large print or Braille, are requested to contact Leslie Anderson at (512) 463-7855 two (2)
working days prior to the hearing so that appropriate arrangements can be made.



